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The Formentera Council's office of the environment has put together a field trip so that local
pupils can get a first-hand look at the island's new waste drop-off centre. According to staff
specialist Javier Asensio, who went along too, the visit is aimed at helping Formentera kids
«learn how [the tip] works and see what garbage – when too big to fit in normal bins – must be
brought here».

  

A total of 34 boys and girls from the Sant Ferran primary school got to see the inner workings of
the drop-off centre. A previous field trip had provided a close-up look at the Formentera transfer
station and the chance to see rubbish being weighed and compacted. In Asensio's words, the
goal of today's visit was to raise awareness about where our waste ends up and the importance
of recycling.
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